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26th April 2023 
  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As part of our current History topic which is focusing on housing in Manchester, Class 7 will visit 
Angel Meadows and New Islington on Friday 19th May 2023. Children will take part in a tour of 
Angel Meadows led by an expert in the field looking at how it has changed over the years and how 
Manchester is forever changing. 
 
Pupils who normally have a school dinner will be provided with a school packed lunch.  Pupils 
who normally bring a packed lunch should bring their lunch as normal.  All packed lunches should 
be in disposable packaging which can all be thrown away after lunch. 
 
The children will travel to Manchester by train and then tram and will be leaving school at 9:30am 
and will arrive back approximately 3:00pm. Please could you ensure your child arrives to school 
on time on this day. 
 
Children will need to be dressed in their school jumper or cardigan, appropriate clothes to suit the 
weather and sensible footwear. 
 
So that the trip can go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution from parents of £7 per 
child.  

If you do not want your child to participate in this trip please speak to the class teacher. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Worthington 
Class Teacher 


